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Here’s How It Works...

- NMT Fuel Cost Support - 

Under this program, agency providers who provide Non-Medical 
Transportation (NMT) services are eligible for consideration to 
receive payments to be used towards fuel costs. 

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Pam Hunt, Director of Community Development at 330-725-7751 ext. 261.

We are now offering 
Fuel Cost Support for 
Agency Providers.

The Medina County Board 
of Developmental Disabilities 

recognizes the significant 
impact current economic 

factors are 
having on maintaining the 

availability of services in the 
county. The MCBDD believes 

it is critical to continue to 
offer an array of supports to 
providers to ensure quality 

and necessary 
services are available to 

individuals with 
developmental disabilities.

PROGRAM SUMMARY

Reimbursement Amounts
To ensure NMT services continue to operate, MCBDD will reimburse the agency 
provider 25% of their monthly fuel expenses (excluding any taxes).  

Provider Agency 
A provider agency will need to sign and return an “Agreement for Provider 
Assistance” form to the MCBDD Director of Community Development prior to 
requesting fuel cost reimbursement through this program. 
 
Provider agencies will be required on the appropriate form to attest to the fact that 
receipts or invoices submitted for reimbursement are for MCBDD ISP approved 
services. 

Provider must provide the number of unduplicated individuals served for the 
corresponding month (each individual served should only be counted once 
per month), 

Payments will be made directly to the provider agency.

Forms
Forms are available on our website at www.mcbdd.org, under the Provider Site’s  
“Resources” tab, select “Forms” 

Program Availability Dates
This program will reimburse for dates from Friday, July 1, 2022 through Friday, 
December 30, 2022; or until allocated funding runs out.

Click Here for Full Details 
for this Program

We know provider agencies 
are working tirelessly to ensure 
basic health and safety and 
service needs are being met. At 
this time we understand that 
Non-Medical Transportation 
(NMT) services are significantly 
impacted and threatened by 
both a lack of drivers and the 
significant rise in fuel prices.  
The MCBDD wants to help by 
offering support to our local DD 
agency service providers.

Other provider support 
programs continue to be 
offered. Check the Provider 
Site portion of our website. 
Click on the “Resources” tab 
and select the “DSP Work-
force Crisis” option for the 
most current information.

https://www.mcbdd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/NMT-Fuel-Cost-Reimbursement-info-sheet-July-2022.pdf
https://www.mcbdd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/NMT-Fuel-Cost-Reimbursement-info-sheet-July-2022.pdf

